
 

District Office   8169 W. Victory Rd.  Boise, ID 83709 – Telephone: (208) 854-6720 – Fax: (208) 854-6721 

 

April 13, 2020 

Dear Just For Kids Families, 

In light of the Board of Trustee’s decision last week to extend the soft closure of schools 

through the end of the school year, I know that many of you have questions about what that 

means for JFK.  I want to provide you with the most up to date information we have at this time:   

 

2020 Spring Semester 

● All families will be withdrawn as of the last date of the regular semester (March 13, 2020). 

● If you are on ICCP, we will notify that agency directly to cancel payments. 

● If you have a credit on your account because you were on monthly or bi-weekly (1st/15th) 

billing, you can elect to either carry the credit forward to apply to future tuition fees or 

receive a refund in the form of a check.  Refunds can take up to 30 days to process. 

● If you are not enrolling in our summer program, open registration for the 20-21 school year 

begins at 7am on July 15, 2020.   

 

2020 Summer Program 

● Registration for currently enrolled families will close on April 14, 2020 at 6pm. 

● Registration for new and returning families has been postponed and will not open on April 

15, 2020 as originally planned.  The date of open enrollment is yet to be determined. 

● If we need to postpone the start date of our summer program, we will continue to 

communicate any changes through email and updates on our website.  Any adjustment will 

be made based on guidance from public health officials and BSD Administration.  

● Unfortunately, as of right now, field trips and swim trips will need to be cancelled.  We 

cannot guarantee the destinations we had planned on will be able to take visitors and we may 

not have access to bussing.  Site coordinators are working on alternative activities to provide 

on those days. Updates to the activity calendars will be posted in May. 

● No registration fees will be processed until we have a confirmed start date for the summer 

program. 

● Registered families will have the option to make changes to their enrollment prior to the start of the 

summer program with no penalties. 

 

Best, 

Alison 
Alison Giachetti 

Program Coordinator 


